
Year 3

Holly Class



Welcome Holly Class! 

You will know me from your 

singing assemblies but in case 

you have forgotten, my name is 

Mrs Toll and I am super excited 

to work with you all this year! 



When I am not teaching I like to: 

• Visit the library and read all different kinds of books

• Get outside, in all weathers, exploring new places with my sons. 

• Taking care of my plants and growing lots of fruits and vegetables. 

• Run in races like the London marathon. 

• Do lots of yoga and meditation to help keep my body and brain happy. 



Other adults…

Mrs Arbon will also be working with us in Holly Class. 

She will be helping us with our learning and support us 

in developing our skills. 



Our new classroom

This is Holly Class now but you may notice a few changes 

in September.



In Holly Class, we celebrate our learning and 

personal development…

• We practise mindfulness and meditation to help us feel great!

• Earn raffle tickets which can be swapped for prizes. 

• Collect certificates for demonstrating our school values and 

trying our best.

• Earning Handwriting certificates and our pen licence. 

• Complete times table challenges. 

• Lots and lots of reading and great books ... Reading is Mrs 

Toll’s favourite! 


